
This email was sent to students and their families today.

March 19, 2021

Dear Students, Parents, and Supporters of our Students,

Many of you asked about Tuesday’s update; no new updates were available at that time. We posted that 
notice on our webpage that morning. In the future, if you do not receive an update, that means there is 
no new information. Below is information I would like to share with you today. 

Questions and Emails: I, along with many staff, continue to respond to your questions and emails as 
best as we can. While we may not have all of the answers you are looking for at this time, please know 
that these questions are important, and help us to frame the FAQs we are developing, as well as inform 
conversations at the board level. 

Continuity of Education: As I’ve mentioned previously, the College is in the process of developing 
academic pathways for each student to continue their education in the event the Board votes to close 
the College. These discussions are ongoing, and are the priority for myself and my leadership team. 
Should the Board vote to close and makes that announcement, please be advised that academic advising 
may need some time to review and become familiar with the pathways before meeting with students.  
Advising appointment slots will be available through Starfish or by emailing the student’s advisor. 
Allowing our advisors this time to process these complex pathways will enable them to provide the best 
guidance for students. 

Continuing through the Spring Semester: I am pleased at our collective efforts to keep our campus safe; 
our positive test numbers have been low since the start of the semester. I am also grateful to our faculty 
and staff—many of whom have been at Becker for decades—for their dedicated and unwavering focus on 
ensuring our students stay focused on their studies through this semester.   

Media Coverage: Many of you have read or heard media coverage about Becker—and may have also seen 
reporters and news crews on our campuses. Consistent with College policy, please continue to reach out 
to Campus Police (who will inform the Vice President of Communications). 

As a reminder, as new information becomes available, it will also be posted on the Becker website, in 
“Updates from the President.”

Sincerely, 
 
Nancy P. Crimmin, Ed.D.
President

https://www.becker.edu/updates-from-the-president-spring-2021-2/

